
 

 

Ref:   OA2023/0013 
 
27 September 2023 
 
 
Jill Rassaby  
Department of Planning and Environment  
PARRAMATTA  NSW  2150 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Subject: Council commentary regarding Modification Application for the Digital 

Advertising Sign on the M4 Homebush  
 

Application No: OA2023/0013 
 

Property: Rail bridge over M4 Motorway, Homebush 
 

Proposal: Modification Application for the Digital Advertising Sign on the M4 
Homebush  
 

 
Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment referral received on 26 
September 2023 inviting Council’s comments for the proposed development.  
 
No comments are made to this application by Council. 
 
Should you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact Michael Lawani on 8757 
9929 in relation to this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Michael Lawani  
Coordinator Major Development Assessment 


